## Lifetouch

Picture Day Reminders from Lifetouch,

The health, safety and well-being of everyone in the schools we visit is our top priority. We want to share with you some of the enhanced cleaning protocols we are implementing for Picture Day to ensure camera stations are sanitized and safe for students.

You'll notice the following enhanced cleaning protocols on Picture Day:

- Sanitizing wipes and sprays will be used on all set-up materials and equipment at the beginning and end of day.
- During photography, equipment used or touched by subjects will be sanitized.
- Pre-moistened alcohol wipes will be used on the camera's viewfinder and high-touch areas on the camera.
- Hand Sanitizer will be frequently used by our photographers throughout the day.

Most importantly, we'll work with you to establish a plan that fits your school's needs.

Even though Picture Day will look a bit different this year, your families can count on us to capture memories year after year. We are excited to see you soon. Visit our website to learn more about our Picture Day Safety Protocols and watch a video of our new picture day procedures in action.

## Lifetouch







© 2020 Shutterfly Lifetouch, LLC. All rights reserved.

This email was sent by: Shutterfly Lifetouch, LLC. | 11000 Viking Dr., Suite 200 | Eden Prairie, MN, 55344, USA

Update your preferences ,or Unsubscribe if you do not wish to receive further emails.

CV19Email 3 - UC\_US
This email was sent to: [email]